
The North Tustin Advisory Committee (NTAC) is established to advise the Orange County Zoning 
Administrator, Planning Commission, Board of Supervisors, and County agencies on all discretionary 
actions of the County of Orange in implementation of the North Tustin Specific Plan as well as comment 
on land development projects in the larger North Tustin unincorporated area.  NTAC reviews planning 
applications in their area of responsibility and make recommendations for consideration by the Orange 
County Planning Agency.

The seven members of NTAC serve three-year terms.  NTAC meets the third Wednesday of each month 
at 6:30 PM at the Tustin Unified School District Board Room at 300 S. C St., Tustin, CA 92780.

NTAC members are nominated by the Third District Supervisor and must be confirmed by a vote of the 
Orange County Board of Supervisors.

Please submit resumes and cover letters no later than Monday, April 18 to todd.spitzer@ocgov.com.

HELP SHAPE 
THE FUTURE OF 
NORTH TUSTIN!

APPLY TO SERVE ON NTAC!


